Sierra Vista Junior High School

Dear Parents,

We hope you are well. Sierra Vista Junior High will implement a drive-thru collection and pick up process next week. The date and time depends on your student's last name. See information below.

- 1. Parents, please plan to enter from Frazier to Foster and expect to exit onto Foster by making a right. This is the safest and fastest manner to enter and exit the campus. See map attached.
- 2. Parents and students will drive into the school parking lot and remain in their vehicle driving up to each station.
- 3. Students will drop off their history and science textbooks along with any library books they have checked out.
- 4. If you borrowed a district issued chromebook, please return it along with the power cord.
- 5. PE items are bagged and will be available for pick up.
- 6. If your child earned a certificate for 8th grade promotion or honor roll, they will be handed out as well.
- 7. Face coverings are required. Those who are sick should not come to the school. Please call the school to reschedule to another day.

Please call the school at 626-962-1300 with any questions. Thank you.

Students with last name A-B Monday, June 1st 8am-10am Students with last name C-D Monday June 1st 10am-12pm Students with last name E-G Tuesday, June 2nd 8am-10am Students with last name H-L Tuesday, June 2nd 10am-12pm Students with last name M Wednesday, June 3rd 8am-10am Students with last name N-Q Wednesday, June 3rd 10am-12pm Students with last name R Thursday, June 4th 8am-10am Students with last name S-U Thursday, June 4th 10am-12pm Students with last name V-Z Thursday, June 4th 1-2pm



